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To: darmawati@unimal.ac.id
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Dear Dr. Darmawati Muchtar,

Thank you for your e-mail and I apologize for delay in my reply, as I've only been able to get back to you until now.
As informed to Prof. Dahlan Abdullah, the Proceedings of MIICEMA 2019 have recently been published, and
the direct link to the publication is here: https://www.scitepress.org/ProceedingsDetails.aspx?ID=
Mv1U2Is6O8A=&t=1

If you need anything else, please don't hesitate to contact me again.

--
Best regards,
Ana Rita Paciência
SCITEPRESS Team

------------------------------------------
SCITEPRESS Office
Avenida de S. Francisco Xavier Lote 7 Cv. C, 2900-616 Setubal - Portugal
Tel.: +351 265 520 184/5
Fax: +351 265 520 186
http://www.scitepress.org/

On Monday, October 17th 2022, 6:20 pm CEST (+0200), Darmawati Muchtar wrote:


Dear Proceeding Team, Ana Rita Paciencia, 


I would like to introduce myself, I am Dr. Darmawati Muchtar a senior lecturer at the Faculty of Economic and
Business Universitas Malikussaleh, and as the  MIICEMA Committee 2019, also one of the Editor Team for the
proceeding. Before that Prof. Dahlan Abdullah always communicates with you to follow up on the status of the
publication.


However, as you know we have 102 authors that always addressed the question to me about publishing the paper,
this is because they have reported the output (Publication)  to their University. Prof Dahlan has mentioned that the
paper will publish soon, but now we need an official statement that mentions the current stage and when will be
issued, this is really important for all authors. Then, the letter you can address to me or to the Chairmen of
MIICEMA, Mr. Wahyuddin Albra.


We put much hope for you to help us to publish the paper as soon as possible.
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.  



Thank you very much for your attention and cooperation. 


Warm Regards,


Dr. Darmawati Muchtar

https://www.scitepress.org/ProceedingsDetails.aspx?ID=Mv1U2Is6O8A=&t=1
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